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Our ref:   13/12034 
   
 

Dear Mr Moore 

 

Attention Mr Chris Lalor 

Camden LEP Amendment 20 – Gateway Determination Extension 
 
I refer to Council’s letter of 2 July 2013 in which it is requested that the completion date for 
Camden LEP Amendment No. 20 (PP_2013_CAMDE_001_00) be extended. 
 
As a delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I have, under section 56(7) of 
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, altered the Gateway Determination 
dated 28 March 2013 by extending the timeframe under section 56(2)(f) of the Act by six (6) 
months. The proposal is now due for completion by 4 January 2014.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr David Radich, of the 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure's Sydney Region West Team on 9860 1568.  

 

Yours sincerely 

24/7/2013 

Rachel Cumming  
A/Regional Director 
Sydney Region West 
Planning Operations and Regional Delivery  

 


